
You are invited to a

TWILIGHT OPEN EVENING
Colchester Institute - Braintree Campus

30th March 2023, 5.30-6.30pm



Hello!

Thank you for applying to study at Colchester Institute from 
September, we are so pleased that you have chosen us, but did  
you know that we run the same course at Braintree too? 

Have you seen our new Braintree Campus yet? It has been totally 
redeveloped in the last four years with new buildings, new equipment, 
new technology and new facilities which makes it a great place to 
study. Set on the banks of the River Blackwater our study spaces 
provide peaceful views of the river, green space and trees, as you  
can see overleaf.

We can see from your address that it might be more convenient for you  
to study at our Braintree Campus rather than travel to Colchester so 
we would like to invite you to our exclusive Twilight Open Evening at 
the Braintree Campus to see the facilities for yourself. 

You will be able to meet the Principal and Senior Leadership Team, 
talk to our expert tutors, and have a campus tour to see the benefits 
of study in our state-of-the-art workshops, salons, classrooms and 
cutting-edge digital media hub. Parents/carers are also invited! 

Thursday 30th March 2023
5.30 – 6.30pm

Colchester Institute - Braintree Campus
Church Lane, Braintree, CM7 5SN

Important note: You are under no obligation to change your choice of 
campus following this event. If your preference is still the Colchester 
Campus then that is absolutely fine, but why not come along to see our 
great facilities, you have nothing to lose!

Please RSVP online by  
Tuesday 28th March 
using this QR Code


